
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

January 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

In the summer term the Year 6 children will be receiving their sessions of Relationship and Sex 

Education. 

 

In order that you can be prepared for any questions or discussions that may arise at home 

following these sessions, we are running a meeting for parents on Tuesday 10th March to give you 

the chance to come and see the teaching materials that we use with the children and to address 

any concerns, worries or questions that you may have regarding these sessions. 

 

Please let us know which session you would like to attend, using the slip below. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

A Hyde 

RSE Subject Leader 

 

 

 

 

Relationship Session                Please return slip to the office 
 

Childs Name ……………………………………………………………. Class ………………... 

 

 

I will attend the 9.00am session on Tuesday 10th March  □ 

I will attend the 2.00pm session on Tuesday 10th March  □ 

I will attend the 6.00pm session on Tuesday 10th March  □ 

I am unable to attend       □ 

 

 
Signed ………………………………………………………………….. Dated ……………….. 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 
 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

mailto:admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk

